
Message from Master Saddlers Competition Winner 
May I take this opportunity to thank the Side Saddle Association, for supporting the National 

Saddlery Competition at Saddlers Hall in London. I would also like to thank Janet Senior, for 

her wisdom, and the time that she spent with me after the judging. I was lucky enough to win 

this year’s side saddle class it is a great honour to take home the challenge trophy. I have yet 

to stop grinning, to continue to encourage the growth in our sport is a passion held very close 

to my heart. 

Many thanks  

Clare Barnett. 

 


